
February 21st, 1933.

L. Kempff, Esq.,
German Consul General, 
1440 St .Catherine St. 
Montreal. P. Q.

W.,

Dear Mr. hempff,

Let me acknowledge with thanks

in which you are kind enough 
on Disarmament, by German 

with interest, 
ith all good wishes,

I an,
Yours faithfully,

your
letter of February 20th, 
to enclose two brochures
wri ter e. I shall read these

Pr in c ip al


